
September 21
To all of our new students, thanks for 
joining us and to all of our returning 
students, welcome back!  We are 
looking forward to a BIG,  exciting 
dance year at ADC and are thrilled to 
h a v e y o u h e r e f o r o u r 2 5 t h 
Anniversary Season!

On Time   We will begin and end each class 
on time.  Please be sure to have your child in 
class on time (after using the restroom!) and 
pick them up promptly when class is over.  
ADC and the ADC staff are not responsible for 
children left unattended before or after class.  
Please arrange to have rides available to pick 
your dancer up immediately once class is over. 

Payments  Monthly tuition payments can be 
made with cash, check or online at 
www.ADCdance.com (online payments can 
be made individually or scheduled as 
automatic monthly payments). 

Each month you will receive a newsletter via email to let you know what is 
happening at the studio for the upcoming month. Monthly newsletters will also be 
posted on our website.  The newsletter also serves as reminder that tuition is due.  As 
a reminder, tuition is due on the 1st of each month and considered late if not paid by 
the 8th.  There will be a $15 late fee added after the 8th of each month.  It can be a 
bit confusing with the extra fees that are due at the start of each dance year, so if 
you're not sure whether you’ve paid September’s tuition yet, just log into your 
account to view your charges & payments. 

Dress Code   Students should be properly dressed for each class they attend, including  having the proper dance shoes.  All students, 
regardless of which classes they are taking, are required to wear any color leotard or bra top  and shorts.  Dancers may wear shorts, skirts, 
capris or leggings over their leotards.  Any t-shirts or sweatshirts will need to be taken off before class begins.  Fitted tank tops may be 
worn over the top of leotards.  Also, please be sure that your child has a dance bag to place their belongings in during class time.  This bag 
will also allow your child to carry their shoes in and out of the studio instead of wearing them into the studio.  Please do not allow your 
child to wear their dance shoes outside, since this can cause unnecessary wear and tear to your child’s dance shoes.  Also, ALL dance 
shoes should be clearly marked with your child’s first and last name.  If dance shoes are misplaced, they can only be able to be returned to 
their owner if they are marked with your child’s name.         

Newsletters
We are truly grateful for the 
opportunity to teach and 
insp i re your dancer th is 
season.  If you ever have a 
question or concern, please 
don’t hesitate to contact me.


Jennifer Kinsey I owner 
8610 Brentwood Drive #7 
Jennifer@ADCdance.com 

402.592.6722
We hope you will join us in celebrating National Dance Day on Saturday, September 
18th. Be on the lookout for information regarding a FREE EVENT hosted by ADC. In 
the meantime, save the date! 

SAVE THE DATE!


